OFFICIAL ADVISORY

The LWSC’s Contractor for the Phase 3 West Lynn Sewer
Separation Project will be performing work in Bennett Street.
The work will take place on Friday, September 29, and last for
the first two weeks in October

To accommodate this work, both lanes will be closed to traffic
on the portion of Bennett Street between Astor and
Commercial during regular work hours, with a single lane open
to traffic after work hours and weekends

LWSC encourages drivers to avoid the area and seek alternate
routes to minimize delays. Those traveling through the area
should expect delays and should reduce speed and use caution.




